Jamiary 21, 1959

Dear Dr. Ferratar Hora,

Here I am again with my probtlems, and I am embarrassasd to
have to write thase letters all the time,

I wanted you to know that I again was absent from Seminar
the past two weaks because I have been 111. It seems that the "virus®
I got at the beginning of the fall just doesn't want to leave ma,

For two and a half weaks T have been confined to my home with an in-
fected throst and a high fever, I came back to work this past Monday.

I tell you all this so that you will know I was not absent
because of indifference. However, in view of the circumstances I
think I had better be an auditor, for I have not done any reading for
a lﬂﬂE tims,

I am terribtly sorry about all this, but I am sure you will
understand. Thank you for your patlsnce.

Sincarely,

Uinnens (el

93-1-57
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